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Weekly News – 19th January 2018  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

Your child’s spelling book will be in their book back today. Please look at 
their books and help your child with those words that they struggled with. 

Due to Art’s week next week, we will NOT be doing High Frequency Words. 
Your child’s words will be changed the week of the 29th.  

Year 1 team.  

English 
In English, this week, we have been writing a letter to the old man explaining 
what Jack saw when he got to the giant’s castle. We have focused on 
punctuation, using amazing adjectives as well as using conjunctions such as 
and, so, because and but to extend our writing. The children have also used 
their new understanding on the past tense in their letter.   

Maths 
This week in Maths we have explored the days of the week, the months of 
the year, the seasons and which months they fall in and sequencing events 
in chronological order.  

Topic 
In Computing this week we have been looking at e-safety and focused on 
how to be safe using the internet. We have looked at the school policy of zip 
it, block it, flag it and we have learnt the meanings behind these phrases. 
Can you children remember what these phrases mean? In Geography, we 
have been looking at our favourite type of weather and describing why.   

House keeping 
• Art’s week is commencing next week. If you would like to help at any 

point in some of the Art activities please let you TA know on the gate 
and this message will be sent to your class teacher and we will let 
you know when might be the best time for you to come in. Many 
thanks in advance for your support.  
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Could you please bring in 
a photograph of your child 
as a baby for our Science 
lesson in the following 
weeks, this will be returned 
and please do not send in 
any photographs that are 
precious. Thank you. 
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